
     

MOTION  

Liquor Licence – 24 Rivalda – Las Brisas Del Mar Restaurant 
and Lounge 

Licence No. 90341 

SUMMARY:   

Las Brisas Del Mar Ltd.has submitted

 

an application for a liquor licence

 

to the Alcohol and Gaming 
Commission of Ontario (“AGCO”) for a premises at 24 Rivalda Road operating

 

under the name

 

Las Brisas 
Del Mar Restaurant and Lounge

 

(the “Premises”). The application for additional capacity is as follows: an 
increase to

 

the indoor capacity from 253 to 350 persons and an increase to the existing

 

patio's

 

capacity 
from 30 to 40 persons. 

 

The

 

Premises has had, on numerous occasions, incidents to which Toronto Police Services have been 
called to deal with disturbances related to alcohol consumption.  The safety of the community, patrons 
and staff are a concern. This application for an expanded

 

liquor licence is not in the public interest and 
the City is requesting that the Registrar of the AGCO issue a Proposal to refuse the liquor licence 
application. 

 

RECOMMENDATIONS:

 

1.

 

That City Council direct the City Clerk to advise the Registrar of the

 

Alcohol and Gaming 
Commission of Ontario

 

(“AGCO”)

 

that the liquor licence application for Las Brisas Del Mar 
Restaurant and Lounge,

 

24 Rivalda Road (the “Premises”), is not in the public interest having 
regard to the needs and wishes of the residents, and that the Registrar should issue a Proposal 
to refuse the liquor licence application. 

  

2.

 

That City Council request the Licence Appeal Tribunal (“LAT”)

 

to provide the City with an 
opportunity to be made a party

 

in any proceedings with respect to the Premises.

   

3.

 

That the City Solicitor be authorized to attend all proceedings before the LAT in this matter and 
be directed to take all necessary actions so as to give effect to this Motion, including adding and 
deleting conditions to any liquor licence issued for the Premises, in consultation with the Ward 
Councillor.

  



    
January 22, 2013

   

Councillor Giorgio Mammoliti, York West – Ward 7 


